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Rhodes, 09 April 2013 
 

To whom it may concern; 

This is to express our thanks and appreciation of the service and support received from Gordon 
Fernandes and his Asia Pacific Superyachts team in Thailand.  

Gordon has supported Ocean Victory on two separate guest cruises in 2012; the first one was just 
limited to Thailand, but the second cruise started up in Burma. The guidance received and handling 
of formalities has been excellent. 

Asia Pacific Superyachts has completely dealt with receiving our guest in Thailand at the airport 
while we (the yacht) were already cleared-in to Burma. Our guests were delivered happy and 
unfazed by the procedure in Burma, ready to start our cruise. 

Both Thailand and Burma are superb cruising destinations; Asia Pacific Superyachts were imperative 
to us enabling us to make the best of these areas for our guest. 

Furthermore, Gordon Fernandes kept cost under control and his invoicing was neat and transparent. 
Our owners require us to maintain a very detailed accounting. Asia Pacific Superyachts was very 
supportive and helpful with this. 

I have no hesitation to recommend Asia Pacific Superyachts to any yacht captain that is considering 
cruising in Thailand and/or Burma. The Asia Pacific Superyacht network works well together and the 
branches in particularly Malaysia and the Maldives are also very efficient. 

 

Captain M/Y Ocean Victory 
Johannes Rijs 
 
 

 


